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Sound Out: Primary Schools Concert
Thursday 12 March, 1pm, Royal Festival Hall
To book tickets for these events, please complete the booking form and… 

EMAIL to 

christine.andrews@londonsinfonietta.org.uk 
or
POST to 

Christine Andrews, London Sinfonietta, Kings Place, 90 York Way, London, N1 9AG

	1. School details

	Name of school
	

	Name of teacher

 
	

	Position of teacher


	

	School address
	

	School phone number


	

	Mobile phone number 

(for use on the day of the concert)
	

	School email address

(for booking confirmation and details plus future concert updates)
	

	Teacher email address

(for booking confirmation and details)
	

	There will be a free teacher CPD session run by the presenter, on 14/01/2020 from 4.15-5.45pm at The Warehouse, Waterloo, SE1 8ST. If you would like to attend please state the number of places required
(max. 3 teachers per school)
	


It is our policy keep in touch with London Sinfonietta schools concert bookers about upcoming schools concerts and other opportunities for your pupils. If you do not wish to receive these updates please tick this box.
	2. Ticket request

	Number of pupils attending the concert (£5 each, including VAT)
	

	Number of teachers/adults attending the concert (free)

	

	Total cost of booking (number of pupils tickets x £5)
	

	Please let us know if there is anyone in your group who has access requirements 

(wheelchair users etc)
	


	3. What happens next

	· London Sinfonietta will contact you upon receipt of this form to let you know whether you have been successful in booking tickets, and to provide further information. Tickets will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
· Successful bookers will be sent an invoice; this must be paid within 30 days of receipt, or your tickets will be released.
· Cancellation policy: Anyone cancelling before 31 December 2019 will receive a 100% refund, cancelling up until 12th February 2020 will receive a 50% refund, and cancelling after 12th February 2020 will not receive a refund.
· Please note that physical tickets will not be issued; you will receive an e-ticket shortly before the event.


If you have any questions or enquiries about this concert please contact 
Christine Andrews on 020 7239 9340 or email christine.andrews@londonsinfonietta.org.uk
